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AUG 15 m

Halliburton Services
ATTN: Mr. Dan G. Kelly;

Regulatory Specialist
Drawer 1431
Duncan, OK 73536-0100

i Gentlemen:
'

This is in response to your August 8,1986 letter, concerning our
July 30, 1986 request for a $170 amendment fee. We requested the
fee for your July 8,1986 letter concerning the designated Radiation
Safety Officer for License 35-00502-02.

We have discussed this matter with the Licensing staff and they
agree with the statement in your August 8,1986 letter, that the
change requested is to correct an oversight on their part. A
corrected copy will be issued to rectify the error; consequently
the fee requested in our July 30, 1986 letter is not required.

We appreciate your bringing this matter to our atttention and apolo-
i gize for any inconvenience this may have caused you.

Sincerely,

Glenda Jackson
; License Fee Management Staff

Office of Administration
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